
Special Visit: 
 
Mrs. Srabanti Das, Deputy Secretary, Tourism, Government of West Bengal paid a visit to the Sangrahalay on 
January 25, 2021. After visiting the Sangrahalaya she commented, “The Museum is very well maintained and has a 
valuable and unseen photographs and objects in connection with Honorable Gandhiji.  They are of universe source of 
knowledge and learning for the young boys and girls and also adults.  Thank you and grateful to the organization and 
all its officers and staffs for their relentless service”. 
 
 

  
 
 

  
 


